
Hello, 
 
My name is Shelley Fleming of Newport, OR. I wish to submit testimony regarding SB941. 
 
Regarding background checks: I got a background check done a couple of years ago. It took 5 
months for the background check to be completed, so I could finally take my firearm home. Yes, 
that is five (5) months. 
 
I was certainly not denied, but there was no reason given for that extended wait. The gun store 
owner said that my form had been placed on a deferral, or delay, or something similar (can't 
recall exact term). Again, the reason never supplied to me. 
 
The logjam that will result if this is passed is going to be of epic proportions. 
 
-Shelley Fleming 
130 NE SAN BAYO CIR 
NEWPORT, OR 97365 
 


